NHS

Kippax, Garforth, Oulton and Colton Locality
Working together to provide enhanced services.

Dear Patient,

We have been providing an Extended Hours Patient Access and Healthy Lifestyle
Service across 3 hubs in the locality for the past 2 years.

The funding for these services has now come to an end and they will cease at the
end of October.

Patients wanting to access Healthy Lifestyle services will need to speak to the GP or
nurse who can direct you to services available in our locality.

Extended Hours Access Service has now been transferred to Seacroft Hospital and
St George’s centre where patients can see a GP between 6.30pm and 8.00pm Mon
to Fri and at weekends.

If you need urgent care out of hours please call:-
For urgent medical attention call 111

Call 999 for immediate, life-threatening emergencies

NHS Choices
Visit www.nhs.uk for further information on services locally for urgent
care, pharmacies, Minor Injuries Units and A&E.



http://www.nhs.uk/

